
Precious Early Years Childcare Inc.  
1209 Hamilton Street New Westminster V3M 2N1  

                           DECEMBER 2024 Newsletter- 13th Street    
 
                                                                                                                  Date: Nov 21st, 2024  
Hello Parents,   
   
We hope everyone had a great November! We are excited to welcome the month of December. 
Here are important notes for parents:  

*Program Planning  

-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned and 
implemented based on a new theme for every month. Our theme for the month of December will 
be Christmas. 
 
-We encourage parents to dress their child in festive colours/sweater for the week of Dec 16th-20th, a 
group photo will be taken to share with the families this week. 

- PJ day: Friday December 20th.  A group photo will be taken to share with the families. 

 
-PEY Will be providing two snacks and lunch on Thursday Dec 19th. Please see the menu below: 
 
AM Snack: Pancakes, Yogurt and Bananas 

Lunch: Turkey slices, Plain Pasta and Mixed Veggies 

PM Snack: Cheese, Crackers and Fruit. 

 
*Appropriate Outdoor Gear for the Weather  

-Please continue sending your child’s LABELLED weather appropriate outdoor gear to the center.  

*Closures & Upcoming PEY Closures  
-To help families plan ahead for this holiday season, we want to inform you that PEY will be closed 
this year for Christmas and New Year’s holiday from December 24th , 2024 to January 1st, 
2025  and re-open on Thursday January 2nd, 2025. Please inform us if your child will be absent 
on December 23rd, Jan 2nd and 3rd.   
 
-PEY will be closed on government/school district announced SNOW DAY(s) beginning the winter of 
2024. 


